
BRIZE NORTON PRIMARY SCHOOL – PARENT COUNCIL 
 
Minutes of the Parent Council Meeting held on Friday 24th June 2011 
 
Present:  Mark Smith, Helen Biro and  Sarah Webster 
 
Apologies:  Jo Webb, Olivia Goodgame, Lis Adams and Sara Coles 
 
 
Update on matters arising from last meeting: 
 
No matters arising 
 
 
New Matters arising: 
 
Class organisation for September 2011 
Some parents had expressed their concern about possible class reorganisation for September 2011. Mr Smith 
explained that that the classes would be organised in the same way but some teachers may move year group. 
Any decision would be carefully considered based on the needs of the children and the needs of staff. Interviews fir 
maternity cover for Mrs Challender are to take place at the beginning of July. Once shortlisting has taken place, 
parents will be informed of which classes each teacher will teach in September. 
 
 
 
Next meeting Friday 1st July 9am 

 
 
 


